
Board of Public Works and Safety 

Agenda Item 

Cover Sheet 

MEETING DATE: May 13, 2025 

☐ Consent Agenda Item

☒ New Item for Discussion

☐ Previously Discussed Item

☐Miscellaneous

ITEM #: 2 

INITIATED BY: Assistant Chief Uriah Eddingfield 

☒ Information Attached

☐ Verbal

☐ No Paperwork at Time of Packets



 

TO:  BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY 

FROM:      URIAH EDDINGFIELD, ASSISTANT CHIEF 

SUBJECT:  APPROVAL TO ADVERTISE FOR BIDS 

DATE:        MAY 13, 2025 
 

 

The Noblesville Fire Department is requesting the Board’s approval to advertise for bids 

from boat manufacturers for the purchase of a new fireboat to be stationed at Morse 

Reservoir.  This new boat will replace the current fireboat which was bought in 2005 and is 

aging out of service. The new fireboat will come with the necessary sonar equipment as 

well as firefighting and dive upgrades.  Some of these upgrades cannot be added to the 

current boat due to its design and age. This purchase was planned for and budgeted for this 

year. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 


